
 

 

Dear Falcon Community, 

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year! I am honored to serve 

as the Principal of Charles W. Flanagan High School and to be a part of this prestigious school 

community. Although we are in a season of uncertainty, I want to assure you that the entire 

Flanagan staff is working diligently to create a virtual academic environment that continues our 

tradition of excellence. Here at Flanagan, we will continue to provide a strong culture of caring, 

innovative learning, and high educational standards for every student. 

We are charting new territories together and it is my goal to work with all district, community, 

parent and student stakeholders to continuously refine our e-learning experience so that all 

student's feel safe, supported and successful. It is my firm belief that by establishing long-lasting 

relationships between this school and the families it serves, every child can achieve high 

academic success; this in turn builds trust and self-esteem in our students and what they believe 

they can achieve. In the spirit of transparency, I am devoted to exploring new ideas to meet the 

needs of all students, teachers, parents and community. It is the Falcon spirit to lead with 

perseverance and tenacity in every difficult situation; however, like before, we will rise to the 

occasion and be successful together.  

This year I am asking us to embrace all that we have to look forward to. One of my many goals 

this year is to provide the best high school experience for all. I look forward to all that this year 

has to offer and the new 21st century learning experience that e-Learning will cultivate in all of 

us. 

 

 

 

 

“Be Here ~ Be You~ Belong, This School Belongs to All of 

Us" 

(Relentless Efforts, Endless Possibilities). 

 


